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YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 
 

Date: 1st November 2024                                              Circular No : 086/YIS/AS/24-25/86 
 

Sub: I Scream, You Scream and We All Scream for Ice Cream! 

Dear Parents, 

We are delighted to inform you that the school will be organizing an Ice Cream Sale for students of Grade  

I to XII giving them a chance to enjoy a refreshing treat. The event will take place on the following dates: 

 Girl's Section: 3rd and 4th November 2024 

 Boy's Section: 5th and 6th November 2024                                                           

Details of the Sale:                                                                    

 Ice Cream Prices: 2 Riyals and 4 Riyals 

 Coupons: Class teachers will distribute coupons in advance. Students must use these coupons to 

purchase ice cream during break time. 

This event aims to bring a little joy and fun to the students while providing them an opportunity to manage 

small transactions independently. Please ensure that your child brings the required amount to school if they 

wish to participate in the sale. 

Thank you for your support and cooperation in making this event enjoyable for our students! 

Warm Regards,  

 

 

 

Mrs. Aasima Saleem     

Principal 
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